
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 
 
MEETING DATE:  23 March 2005 
 
SUBJECT:   Contract, former City Water Department building 
 
ATTACHMENT(S):  Draft Contract 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
Pursuant to the Board of Commissioner’s direction at its 3 January 2005 meeting, Henderson 
County gave notice to the City of Hendersonville of its intent to exercise its option to purchase 
the former City of Hendersonville Water Department building, located on Fourth Avenue East, 
Hendersonville, adjacent to the Henderson County Courthouse parking lot. 
 
Under the terms of the option agreement, both the County and the City were to obtain appraisals 
for the property, and the average of the two appraisal prices is to be the purchase price.  The 
appraisal obtained by the County indicated a value for the real estate of $782,100.00, and the 
appraisal obtained by the City indicated a value for the real estate of $851,000.00.  The average of 
the two figures is $816,550.00.  The proposed contract indicates that amount.  (Both the County-
obtained and City-obtained entire appraisals are available for inspection in the County Manager’s 
Office, but are not included herewith in interest of space and paper conservation.) 
 
COUNTY MANAGER RECOMMENDATION/BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
The County manager supports this proposal.  It is consistent with both the option contract on the 
property, and with this Board's direction at its meeting on 3 January 2005. 
 










